
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Summer 2  2021     Theme: Minibeasts 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
We have had a great half term that has 

gone so quickly. Our theme has still been 

minibeasts and we have used this as a 

bases for our English descriptive work, 

some games that we have played and 

looking at habitats in Science. Renee has 

done lots of creative work with them in Art 

and we have taken our creativity into the 

woodland area where we have made 

clay faces for the trees, created our 

names out of natural material and had a 

go at making birds’ nests. This was so tricky!  

We have enjoyed making different dishes 

in cooking and worked hard to create 

different cakes to sell. As you can see in 

the photo, there was not a lot left by the 

time Jon came to buy his.  

We have enjoyed playing games in PE 

using the scooter boards and these skill we 

took out on to the sports field for sports 

day, where everyone performed brilliantly.  

Despite all this fun we have worked hard in 

our Maths and English lessons. We have 

especially enjoyed our guided reading 

sessions where we have been sharing 

books about minibeasts and working on 

our comprehension skills. We have also 

enjoyed regular visits to the library where 

we have been learning to check books in 

and out using the new computer system. 

In PSHE we have been thinking about 

looking after ourselves. This included 

eating healthy, exercise, relaxation, jobs 

that people do (thank you to those who 

sent photos in, they were popular for all to 

see and have been on display in the 

classroom) and money; hence the cake 

sell. I have run out of space! 

 

I must say, the Pendragon staff team have 

really enjoyed their time and I think we are 

all sad to be moving on. Have a great 

summer break and good luck on new 

adventures in September. 

 

The Pendragon Team. xxx 

 

  

        
   

    
 

   
 

  
 

    
 

Dates to remember: 
Last day of term is Tuesday 20th July 2021 

School starts back on Friday 3rd September 2021 

 


